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Introducing our first speaker in the lineup for our Global Women’s Peace Network 
Reflect. Reset. Rebuild series, Dr. Susan Taffer! 
  
Dr. Susan Taffer serves as Director for The Western Region Global Women’s Peace Network 
where she strategizes international and local Educational Initiatives, Peace Program Initiatives 
and Women’s Leadership Training Initiatives.  
  
Dr. Taffer is a Global Educator, a Humanitarian, and the Principal Founder of World 
Connections Foundation in Arizona where she serves as a Mentor, Professor and Leadership 
advisor to University Presidents and K-26 Administrators around the World.  
  
She is an online adjunct Doctoral Chair in Education and Professor of Psychology with Grand 
Canyon University. She is also the Provost Elect for Acacia University International Graduate 
College for Educators with DEAC Online Accreditation.  
  
Dr. Taffer has dedicated her life teaching others to unleash their true potential for a greater 
purpose. Her tireless commitment toward inspiring women to embrace their unique leadership 
talents has been the incentive behind her role as an Executive Board Leader for Athena Valley 
of the Sun and the Chief of Curriculum Design for the ATHENA International Academy in New 
York City and The Women in Technology International Leadership Development Program & 
Board Advisor for Dream Smart Academy in California. 
  
During our upcoming live Reflect. Reset. Rebuild session, she will be sharing on “Crisis in 
Education, A Global Perspective: The Problems, Purpose, and Potential.” 
  
This interactive event will be streaming live on facebook,com/wfwpusa. Like our page in 
advance for the live notification, and meet us there are 2PM EDT on Wednesday, July 1st when 
the session begins. 
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Like us on Facebook to be Notified!  


